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Zoning Board of Appeals 

85 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York 10516 

Meeting 
12/21/17 

The Village of Cold Spring Zoning Board of Appeals held a workshop meeting at the Cold 
Spring Village Hall, 85 Main Street on Thursday, December 21, 2017 at 7:30pm. Present were 
Chair Aaron Wolfe, Alison Anthoine and Elliot Hammond. John F. Martin was absent.  

Call to Order:  
The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm. 

Discussion: 
The Board reviewed an application for a shed at 191 Main St., and decided that the application 
was not ready for a public hearing. A. Wolfe offered to help the applicant complete parts of the 
application. 

Approval of Minutes: 
A. Anthoine made a motion to approve the 11/2 meeting minutes. A. Wolfe seconded and the 
motion passed unanimously.  

Adjournment:  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm. 
 

3/15/2018 

Submitted by Aaron Wolfe, Chair Date 
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